
November 8, 2020 Bulletin Announcements 
 

We are excited to have Sunday School for all ages!!!! 
 

Children’s Bulletins and other activities are available on the church website : 
https://www.westfieldumc.org/just-for-kids/ 

 

Please note: at this time the Food Pantry is NOT accepting donations of 
clothing and shoes or adult diapers. We will let you know when this 

changes. 
 

The November/December Upper Room is now available. Also the 
December/January/February The Word For Your Today is also now 

available. There are some in the pink bin outside the glass door and there 
are some on the table by the glass door 

 

November is our Food Pantry Month! 
 

We are creating Advent devotional packets. (with and without ornaments for 
a Jesse Tree) if you would like a packet, please let the office know so we 

can have one ready for you. 
 

If you would like offering envelopes for 2020, please let the office know 
 

If you (or your family) are interested in do one of the candle lighting readings 
any Sunday of Advent or one of the reading for our Christmas program on 
December 20th, please let Pastor Nick or the office know. 
 

Directions for our new on-line giving option (Tithe.ly) are now available. They can 
be found on the website and a printed version is available at the church and will 
be attached to the email announcement for the next few weeks. 
 

Sign-up sheet is outside the office door 

https://www.westfieldumc.org/just-for-kids/

